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Mr. Harold Weisberg, 
2627 Old Receiver Road, 
Frederick, Maryland 
21701 

December 9 1988 

Dear Harold, 

Many thanks for yours of December 6. I checked with Kathy, and - yes - I think we do 

have the stuff you were wondering about. Except for the Hoover reference to Ford as a 

"worm" - I'd love to see that, but it sounds inaccessible. 

My information on Duran is in the Mexico City file bearing my name label at the AARC. 

Jim Lesar had it out the other day as a matter of fact, and could have the relevant 

Duran bits copied for you. I would do it myself, but the next four days see me in 

San Francisco, Las Vegas, and Chicago,and then the final lap to departure for Ireland 

on December 22. I do remember that there is a Duran manuscript in Spanish, written by 

herself, that is of some interest. 

We will not forget about your transcription machine... 

Best from all of: us, 


